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Friday 27 April 2018 

Dear parents/carers 

    MAPLE VISIT TO ABBEY FARM 
     
The children in Maple Class will be visiting Abbey Farm in Kirkstead on Thursday 10 May.  This trip will complement 

our learning about habitats and where food comes from.  The QEGS minibus, driven by Mr Brewster (Chair of 

Governors), will depart from school at 12.30 after the children have eaten lunch and return before the end of the 

school day.  

 

Children will need to bring old trousers/tracksuit bottoms, wellies and waterproofs (weather dependant) to change 

into.  They will wear their usual school t-shirt or jumper. Please note all children must wear trousers. We suggest 

children have sun-cream applied before school and bring a sun hat if sunny! 

 

In order for the trip to be viable it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per child to cover the cost of 
the minibus.  The visit can only go ahead if the level of support is sufficient.  All children eligible for free school meals 
(due to benefits received) do not need to make payment as the school will use its Pupil Premium grant to cover the 
cost for these pupils. 
 

Please complete the consent slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 4 May along with payment if 

applicable. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Georgina Day 

Headteacher 

 

 .........................................................................................................................................................................  

KIRKBY ON BAIN CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
MAPLE CLASS – ABBEY FARM – THURSDAY 10 MAY  

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………… Maple Class 

 

I consent to my child attending the trip to Abbey Farm and being transported by Mr Brewster in the QEGS minibus. 

I enclose remittance of £1 towards the cost of the trip   Yes/No  

or my child is in receipt of free school meals (due to benefits received) Yes/No     

  

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………………parent/carer    Date: …………………………………….. 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 

‘Learning together for life’     
 

  

Wharf Lane      Telephone:  01526 352715 
Kirkby on Bain      Email:  admin@kobps.lincs.sch.uk 
Woodhall Spa      Twitter:  www.twitter.com/KOBPrimary 
Lincolnshire      Facebook: www.facebook.com/KOBPrimary 
LN10 6YW            
       Headteacher:   Miss Georgina Day 

Chair of Governors:  Mr Paul Brewster 


